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Hello
 
Application by National Highways for an Order granting Development Consent for
the A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down (Stonehenge) scheme.
 
Our email of 26/04/22 (below), in which we seek clarity on the situation in regards the
publication of our submission to the 4 April 2022 deadline, appears to have gone
unresponded.
 
We are still unable to identify our response within the materials published on 26 April
2022. Please could you help clarify the situation.
 
I reattach our response, originally transmitted at 18:59 on 04/04/2022.
 
Please will you confirm receipt of this email, so we can be confident you are receiving
our transmissions.
 
Regards
Nick

Nick Simms
Senior Project Manager, Stonehenge Projects
 
National Trust

 
 

From: A303 Stonehenge Project Office 
Sent: 26 April 2022 15:56
To: A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Subject: FW: National Trust: response to the SoS letter of 24 Feb 2022
 
We have noted the responses to the Secretary of State’s consultation letter of 24
February 2022 have been published today (26 April 2022) on the ‘National Infrastructure
Planning’ website for the scheme.
 
We have been unable to identify our response (to the 4 April deadline) within the
materials published. Please could you help clarify the situation.
 
We reattach our response, previously transmitted at 18:59 on 04/04/2022.
 

National Trust

 



 

From: A303 Stonehenge Project Office 
Sent: 04 April 2022 18:59
To: A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Subject: National Trust: response to the SoS letter of 24 Feb 2022
 
Please find attached the National Trust response to the ‘SoS letter’ of 24 February
2022.
 

National Trust

 

 
 
-- The National Trust is a registered charity no. 205846. Our registered office is Heelis,
Kemble Drive, Swindon, Wiltshire SN2 2NA. The views expressed in this email are
personal and may not necessarily reflect those of the National Trust unless explicitly stated
otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely
for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this
email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this
email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person.
Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018,
the contents may have to be disclosed. The National Trust has scanned this email for
security issues. However the National Trust cannot accept liability for any form of
malware that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an
appropriate security tool.






